
Report on Technology-Based Learning 

The Department of Commerce at SRM Institute of Science and Technology, College of Science and 

Humanities, organized a one-day workshop on "Technology-Based Learning," featuring an esteemed 

expert, Mr. Alagiriswamy J, Assistant Professor in the Department of Economics at Loyola College, 

Chennai. The workshop, held on 16th March from 1:30 to 3 pm in the Polytechnic College Lab, aimed 

to enhance the skills of students through the exploration of various technological tools. Mr. 

Alagiriswamy, an expert in the field, delved into essential topics such as Formulas for Accountants, 

Data Analysis with Pivot Table, Statistical Modeling, Forecasting and Prediction, as well as VBA and 

Macros. 

 

The workshop provided a platform for participants to gain insights into the practical applications of 

technology in the realm of economics and commerce. Attendees were equipped with valuable 

knowledge and hands-on experience, fostering a deeper understanding of advanced tools and 

techniques. The event was well-attended and received positive feedback such as, “the workshop was 

extremely beneficial for our upcoming ACCA Exams that require the use of Excel. My classmates and 

I deeply appreciate the efforts pulled behind the scenes by our tutor to make this event possible.” Thus, 

highlighting its relevance in preparing students and professionals for the evolving landscape of 

commerce and economics. The organizers, Dr. A. Kavitha and Dr. G. Sangeetha, played a crucial role 

in coordinating this enriching session, contributing to the academic growth and skill development of 

the participants. 
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